
15.7.2022 Camel Creek Trip Whole School

6th June 2022

Dear Parents

We have booked to take the whole school to Camel Creek on Friday 15th July.

We shall be leaving school at approximately 9.10 am and returning for 3.30 pm. Your child will
need to be wearing lightweight trousers/leggings and a long sleeved top. There are many
slides at Camel Creek which require such clothing and this will also double up as sun
protection, should we be lucky enough to need it.

A small rucksack containing a water bottle, packed lunch, snack and lightweight waterproof
coat will also be required. Should you wish to order a packed lunch from the school kitchen,
please do so by Friday 8th July at the latest using AspensSELECT. Don’t forget, this is free for
all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. It is also free if you are in receipt of Free School
Meals for your child.

If you would like your child to bring along some spending money, staff are happy to supervise
the purchase of ice cream and/or small souvenir. Children in Class 2 and 3 should bring their
money in a named envelope which their group leader will look after until the point of spending.
Children in Class 1 will be responsible for their own money. We suggest that £3 - £5 would be
plenty.

To cover transport and admission the cost per child is £16. Please pay for your child to attend
the trip using school money, click consent and complete permission form below by Friday 8th
July.

As always, any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.

Kindest regards

Helen Ward

PS Don’t forget to apply plenty of sun cream in the morning

This form has been produced for parents/carers of young people to complete with regard to
School Trips and gives the necessary authority to the school to take your child on the visit.

PLEASE NOTE that in signing this form your rights are not affected in any way

School:  Otterham School

Visit: 15th July 2022 - Camel Creek, Wadebridge

I wish my son/daughter to be allowed to take part in the above
mentioned journeys or visits and agree to him/her taking part in
any of the activities whilst on the trip or visit



1. I consent to any emergency treatment required by my child during the course of
the visit

Yes 
 No

2. I confirm that my child does not suffer from any medical condition requiring
regular treatment

Yes 
 No

My child suffers from the medical condition below (please complete) requiring
regular treatment (e.g. diabetes, asthma) or allergies (e.g. antibiotics, elastoplasts,
aspirin or any medicine or food/drink)

3. If your child suffers from a particular complaint please give details of the
complaint and its treatment below.

4. Is your child receiving treatment at present?

Yes 
 No 
 If Yes - please send in details

5. Does your child have any special dietary needs?
Yes 
 No

6. Address

Date of Birth

Emergency Contact Person

Emergency Contact Phone Number/Mobile

Name of GP

Phone Number of GP

Date of last Anti-tetanus injection



7. I consent to my child travelling by any form of public or contracted transport
and/or in a motor vehicle driven by authorised staff members.

Yes 
 No

8. I acknowledge the need for him/her to behave responsibly at all times

Yes

If any of your details change please let us know as soon as possible.

A message via the Xpressions App will be sent out half termly to remind parents/carers of the
need to keep the school up to date.

When paying for trips online there will also be a consent box to be ticked.

You can withdraw your consent at any time by notifying us in writing.

This information will be used during your child's time at school and destroyed when they
leave. 

The Governing Board through its employees and agents will at all times take reasonable care
of your child and his/her personal effects and money. If your child has an accident or suffers
loss or damage to his/her personal effects and money which is not as a result of any lack of
care on the part of the Governing Board, its employees or agents, the Governing Board will not
be able to pay any damages or meet any expenses arising. 

Similarly if your child incurs any liability towards a third party in respect, for example, of any
injury caused by your child to that third party or damage to the third party's property, the
Governing Board will not be responsible for this unless it can be shown to be at fault in some
way.


